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| trust this newsletter finds everyone healthy and gearing up for a snowy February! As the
first semester comes to an end, | would like to update you on some happenings at our
school. The district continues to monitor the surge in COVID-19 cases in Michigan. Per the
new CDC guidelines, you will be notified if your child has been exposed. Please continue to
monitor your child and if they have symptoms, please keep them home and have them
tested. This month, our students will participate in a fundraiser for the American Heart
Association. The Kids Heart Challenge will be kicked off on Tuesday, February 1, 2022.
Information will be sent home. We would love to see everyone participate in making
healthy choices this month! Finally, our school kitchen is set to be remodeled and
demolition will begin mid-February. At that time, we will not be able to provide hot lunches
—students will be provided bagged lunches instead.
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Wednesday, February 2,
2022, Late arrival. 9:15
start time.

Friday, February 18, 2022,
No school, Teacher
Professional

Development Day.

February 21-22, No
school for Mid-winter
Break. Learning continues
on Wednesday, February
23, 2022.

Ms. Jennifer Marella, Principal

Mrs. Monica Manion, Secretary

Clintondale
Community
Schools proudly
celebrates Black
History Month
throughout the
month of
February!



